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Madame President,  
 
Azerbaijan expresses its gratitude to the distinguished delegation of Lebanon for the 
presentation of its national report. 
 
Azerbaijan welcomes the commitment of Lebanon to the UPR process and positively 
takes note of the progress achieved by the Government of Lebanon in implementation of 
the recommendations from the previous cycle of the UPR.  
 
Azerbaijan offers the following recommendations to Lebanon: 
 

1. Redouble its efforts to improve the provision of public services, including by 
measures aimed at ensuring increased efficiency and accountability in the public 
services delivery; 

2. Take further measures to ensure empowerment of women in all spheres; 
3. Consider ratifying the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities. 

 
In conclusion, we wish the delegation of Lebanon a successful review. 
 
I thank you. 


